
 Washington Township  

          9/11    
 

On Wednesday, September 11, 2024, Brass Castle and Port 
Colden Schools will be hosting ceremonies of 

commemoration at 9:30 am (Port Colden) and 1:30 pm (Brass 
Castle) for Patriot’s Day.  

 

During the ceremony, we will be raising the Freedom 
Flag, a special flag designed in September of 2001 to 

honor all those affected by the 9/11 attacks. 

 

We would like to invite Brass Castle and Port Colden 
family members who are First Responders to attend the 
ceremony.  If available, RSVP with your name, student’s 
name, and your role as a first responder by Wednesday, 

September 4th.  

 

RSVP: rrader@washtwpsd.org to attend the Port 
Colden ceremony OR jmitch@washtwpsd.org to attend 

the Brass Castle ceremony.  
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